
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2025-26/Cir-24                                            Date : 16/07/2025 
 

Bonus Marks for Correct Spellings in Formal Examinations 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste! 
 
We are pleased to inform you about a new initiative being introduced at Vivekanand School to 
promote accuracy and care in written exams. Recognising that correct spelling is a key 
component of language development, the school has introduced a bonus marks policy for the 
remaining session to encourage students to write with precision. 
 
Key Highlights of the Policy: 
 

 Students of Grades 3-5 will be eligible to earn 2 bonus marks in English and Hindi formal 

examinations (CTs/Half Yearly/Annual) if their language answer sheets are found to have no 

spelling errors. 

 

 These bonus marks will be clearly mentioned on the answer sheets and included in the final 

score. 

 

 It is important to note that students may still qualify for bonus marks even if their answers are 

incorrect, as long as the spellings are accurate. 

 
This step is part of our continued efforts to instill good writing habits and language discipline in 
students. We seek your support in encouraging your child to give due importance to spellings 
during their preparations. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Principal (Officiating) 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


